From: Munoz, Gina 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 10:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Christmas basket

Steve:

Good morning. I hope this email finds you well.

Our office has accepted on behalf of the City of Chicago, a chocolate, and cookies gift basket, (worth, unknown).

New World Auto Repair, located at 3010 W Irving Park Rd.

Thank you and Happy Holidays!

Thank you kindly, 
Gina Muñoz
Assistant to the Alderman
